Queensland Competition Authority G.P.O BOX 2257 BRISBANE, 4001 Deanne Bladen 13 Bottletree terrace MT LARCOM, 4695

Dear Competition Authority,

I write this letter as a resident of Mt Larcom and an employee of a local business, I'm sure you can appreciate my resisents to the proposed charges your organisation has recommended that we in and around Mt Larcom should be made pay.

The absolute nature of your draft document proves how out of touch with average Australia your company must be, if the proposed charges are bought in to effect we at Mt Larcom would simply cease to exist.

The idea that those the furthest distance from the dam should be responsible for the greatest cost is discriminatory and totally unfair.

If these charges are bought in to effect because of your proposed draft then we as the Electing public will have the opportunity to call the State government and the competition authority to account for the death of rural Australia.

Any further information on this issue would be great.

Look forward to hearing from you.

Deanne Bladen